
 
From: Emma Sharples  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 4:23 PM 
To: Christopher Cummings  
Subject: ref application 23/2380/OUT 
 
 
I object to the proposed planning – known as Community Hub near Stoke Hill. 
 
The area is a place of natural beauty and should not be touched for building homes. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Emma Sharples 
 


